
Welcome To Your New Campus Experience! 
We are always doing our best to ensure a sustainable and safe
environment for our community and students. With that being

said, we are happy to announce that we are going cashless! 



In partnership with Spare, the new system uses contactless
technology connected to a mobile application, through which you

can recharge your account, make purchases on campus and more! 

Getting Started

Questions? 
www.paywithspare.com/support

support@paywithspare.com; ithelpdesk@fairgreen.ae

/ID card

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0DV2HMiV3QA

